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PUBLIC NOTICE 
December 13, 2019 

 
REGULAR PUBLIC SESSION 

 
 
The Board of Education will meet in Closed Session on Monday, December 16, 2019 at 
6:30 pm in the Superintendent’s Office to discuss personnel and legal issues, negotiations and 
other matters to be announced at a later date. Immediately following the Closed Session, the 
Board of Education will meet in Public Session at 7:30 pm in the District Meeting Room, 525 
Academy Street, Maplewood, NJ. Action will be taken. 

 

 
Only in the event of inclement weather requiring that the meeting of Monday, December 16, 
2019 be cancelled, the meeting will be rescheduled for Tuesday, December 17, 2019, in the 
District Meeting Room at 525 Academy Street, Maplewood, with Executive Session starting at 
6:30 pm and the Public Session starting at 7:30 pm.   
 
If Monday’s meeting must be cancelled, notice will be posted on the District’s website and on 
the entrance door to 525 Academy Street and will be sent to the Star Ledger and News Record. 
 
 
Paul Roth, Board Secretary 


